
Class 2 Newsletter 

Spring Term 2 2023—2024 

 

Important Reminders 

Our P.E days are Monday and Tuesday. 

Children are to come into school in their 

PE kits on these days. Children should be 

in the correct school uniform and school 

shoes for the rest of the week. A m e ssa ge fro m the t e ac he r 
.  

Welcome back! It has been a very busy start to the new term in class 2 and 

we have got lots of exciting things to look forward to over the next few 

weeks!  

This half term we are focussing on the value of learning, where we are 

focussing on what helps us to learn and what we enjoy about the learning, 

the children have already shown lots of enthusiasm to their learning this week. 

Our Learning This Half Term 

In DT for this half term the children will be designing, making and 

evaluating their very own healthy cereal bars. Continuing from our 

learning on healthy eating last term, the children will be tasting and 

creating their very own healthy snacks. 

In Year 1 science we are continuing our learning of every day 

materials, this half term the children will be conducting their very own 

investigations of which materials would be best to use for making an 

umbrella.  

In Geography this term we are beginning our learning by looking at 

our local area on a map, and throughout the half term we will be 

working our way up to a map of the world, when we will learn about 

the continents and oceans. 

Educational Visits and Experiences. 

Year 1 are visiting Weston Park on Friday 1st 

March to learn about materials. We will be 

spending the day taking part in the ‘Mighty 

Material Carousel’, before making S’mores 

over a campfire! 

Useful Links and Websites! 

Purple Mash— on this website the children will be 
able to take part in a range of games, activities 

and coding sessions - 

https://www.purplemash.com/sch/aqueduct 

Class Dojo—If you require a login to our 
class  dojo please pop and see me!  

Home experiences 

Remember to keep checking the school website 

and class dojo for your suggested home expe-

rience!  

Anything you do at home the children wish to 

share, please add photos onto Dojo, these 

don’t have to be recommended activities. It 

just gives the children a lovely chance to 

share what they have been up to at home 

with their friends. 
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